Marlema Baker

From: Kelly Van Gaalen <kellyandjaspervg@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 8 October 2021 10:18 am

To: Marlema Baker; Mike

Subject: Fwd: Notice of motion to revoke

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Far North District Council.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

l also support this Regards Kelly van Gaalen

From: Mike Edmonds

Sent: 07 October 2021 12:28

To: Marlema Baker < Marlema Baker@fndc.govt.nz>

Subject: Notice of motion to revoke

This is a notice under 3.9.15 of the board's standing orders:

At the meeting of the board on the 6th October the following resolution was passed:

That Kaikohe-Hokianga Community Board:

- a) Approves the final concept for Memorial Park as developed by AKAU
- b) Approves the removal of the Casuarina Tree close to the final location of the Wharepaku
- c) Approves the use of Streetscapes budget for the landscaping, furniture, footpaths, tree works and learn to ride paths within Memorial Park (\$344,200)
- d) Approves the use of Town Beautification budget for the new civil works and surfacing for the new Playground within Memorial Park (\$100,000)
- e) Approves the use of the Amenity Lighting budget for new lights within Memorial Park (\$18,500)

It is intended to move the following at the board's 8th November meeting:

That the board revokes part d of the resolution passed as part of item 6.4 (6 October 2021) and replaces it with

'reserves the final approval of the playground portion of the design to the board, which must be given separately before any money is spent on purchase and civil works for the playground.'

Standing orders 3.9.16 is therefore also invoked. No action may be undertaken until this matter has been dealt with by the board.



Get it done online at your convenience visit our website - www.fndc.govt.nz

Attention: The information contained in this email (including any attachments) is intended solely for the addressee(s). It is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this email in error you must not use copy, disclose or distribute it or any information in it. Please simply notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies of the email immediately. Unless formally stated, this e-mail and any attachments do not necessarily reflect the views of the Far North District Council. The Far North District Council accepts no responsibility for any interception of, or changes to, our email after it leaves us. We do not accept responsibility for any viruses or similar carried with our email, or any effects our email may have on the recipients computer system or network.

Far North District Council | Te Kaunihera o Tai Tokerau Ki Te Raki Ph. 09 401 5200 | Fax 09 401 2137 | Email. ask us@fndc govt nz Address. Memorial Avenue Private Bag 752, Kaikohe 0440, New Zealand

Please consider the environment before printing this email

Regards Kelly van Gaalen